
Ladybirds Class Newsletter 29.09.23 

This week in Ladybirds Class we . . .    

 Used props to act out ‘The Gruffalo’ story. 

 We have continued to work on scissor cutting skills introducing tougher   

materials to cut through such as straws and cotton. 

 Enjoyed music and movement using scarves to move around in different 

ways. 

 Have been sorting, counting and transferring using colourful balls in water. 

 Have been learning about different vehicles using stamps and playdough 

cutters in playdough. 

 

Next week in Ladybirds Class we will . . .                                                                            

  

 Be working on colour recognition with lots of colour matching games. 

 Work on listening and attention in small groups playing ‘Simon Says’. 

 Make our own musical shakers to use to sing nursery rhymes. 

 Be learning about positional language using a tunnel and vehicles. 

 Explore and play inside Ladybirds hairdressers roleplay. 

 Take part in a spaghetti hair cutting tuff tray. 

Home learning… 
 

To support the children working on listening and attention next week, 

you could have a fun game of Simon says. 
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Notices/Reminders 
For a craft activity next week we would be grateful for any kitchen role tubes to be brought 

into nursery.  

We have a photographer coming in to take individual photos on the 18th of October.  

Please see separate email for details.  

 

Thank you for participating in our Jeans for Genes charity week 
we collected £58.80! 


